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BRITISH COLUMBIA
NORTHERN EXHIBITION

October 9, 2013

To whom it may concern:

RE: BCAAFE 2013 Commercial Member of the Year Nomination

The BC Northern Exhibition (formerly known as Prince George Exhibition) firmly supports
the nomination of West Coast Lumberjack Shows for the 2013 BCAAFE Commercial
Member of the Year Award.

From the time that West Coast Lumberjack Shows arrive to set up for our event, until the last
piece of their stage is torn down, Darren Dean (owner) is an absolute pleasure to work

with. Here at the BCNE we appreciate West Coast Lumberjack Shows commitment to ensure
that they arrive on time, work affably with our staff/volunteers, are flexible in
accommodating last minute schedule changes and ultimately, provide our fair goes with an
excellent family entertainment experience. '

Thank you for the opportunity to provide our endorsement for West Coast Lumberjack
Shows!

Sincerely, '
Nancy Loreth,
BCNE President
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